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Dear Editors of theWorld Journal of Orthopedics,

We would like to express our gratitude for your review of our manuscript, titled “Mid-Term

Outcomes of a Kinematically Designed Cruciate Retaining Total Knee Arthroplasty,” submitted

for publication in your journal. Multiple authors who are native English speakers and one of

whom graduated with a bachelor’s degree in English language studies meticulously reviewed the

manuscript for minor mistakes and spelling/grammar errors. Edits were also made to improve the

overall readability of the manuscript. All edited text is highlighted in yellow in the attached

revised manuscript.

Thank you for your careful consideration of this manuscript. We hope that you will find the

language in the revised manuscript to be in line with your publication standards and consider it

for inclusion in your esteemed journal.

Sincerely,

The Authors


